
Mark Johnson 
Director of Technology 
GJ and Associates 
d/b/a Ka You Communications 
PO Box 3518  
Silver Spring, MD 20918 
703-217-8290 
mark@kayoucommunications.com 

September 21, 2016 

Ms. Marlene Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: GJ and Associates, LLC / Callsign: E120086 / Surrender of License 

Dear Ms. Dortch, 

GJ and Associates, LLC, hereby requests to surrender the license for earth station E120086 as authorized in     
 SES-LIC-20120513-00435 and currently expiring on June 19th, 2027.  

GJ and Associates, LLC no longer operates, nor requires the license, at this site. 

Thank you for your attention and help in this matter. 

        Sincerely, 
         
         

        Mark Johnson 
        Director of Technology 

      
  


